Keri O'Brien

From: Lori Thompson <lthompson@spottswoodlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 12:44 PM

To: City Clerk External E-Mail

Cc: Erica Sterling; Jeff Cornfeld; Nathalia Mellies

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Peary Court Development Plan - Neighbors

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon!

May we submit the below email as part of the public record for the City Commission Special Hearing regarding Peary
Court being held on July 19%?

Thank you in advance.

SPOTTSWOOD | Lorl L Thompson
SPOTTSWOOD | Research & Development Coordinator
SPOTTSWOOD | 500 Fleming Street | Key West, FL 33040
STERLING Direct Dial: (305)317-5594
lthompson@SpottswoodLaw.com

From: Jeff Cornfeld <jeff@cornfeldgroup.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2022 11:26 AM

To: Lori Thompson <lthompson@spottswoodlaw.com>

Cc: Erica Sterling <erica@spottswoodlaw.com>; Don Craig <dcraig@spottswoodlaw.com>
Subject: Peary Court Development Plan - Neighbors

Hi Lori,

| wanted to let you know that | have been in contact with the neighbors surrounding Peary Court throughout our
development plan process. | checked in with them again last week and they are all still supportive of the development
plan. Some may be there on Tuesday evening just to make sure the plan doesn’t change at the last minute. They want
to make sure that we do not open the fences anywhere and that the property does not serve as a public roadway
connecting Palm Avenue with White Street. | assured them that | would not allow that to happen.

Thank you,
Jeff

Jeffrey D. Cornfeld

The Cornfeld Group

3850 Hollywood Boulevard, Suite 400
Hollywood, FL 33021

(954)989-2200
jeff@cornfeldgroup.com
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REAL ESTATE, INVESTMENTS & FINAMCE

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This electronic mail transmission has been sent from a lawyer and/or law firm. It may contain information that is confidential,
privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments. If you have
received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content and
notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege,
including the attorney-client privilege, which may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation. Please be advised
that emails may not be checked by the attorneys over prolonged periods; therefore, urgent matters should be brought
to the attorneys’ attention through means other than email.



